From: Keith Stevens 
Sent: 20 December 2010 16:02
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: Planning Application No.10/00508F /1001684/OUT
Dear Sirs.

I  have been informed by a Miss Shafe at 83 St Marys Rd about the change of land use north of the Milton Rd Adderbury.

 

Firstly this is the first i have heard about this and have (along with my neighbours) received NO notification by any means about the application.

 

I must object most strongly regarding the whole matter and the way it has been organised.

 

Speaking as of now in a snow bound St Marys Road which is NEVER gritted i do not see the need in this village for football pitches when there is a perfectly good ground at Bodicote.The light pollution would be horrendous in this rural area.

 

Parking would be a disaster as i am sure overflow would use the Milton and St Marys Road,accidents waiting to happen.

 

This village has a playing field which is more than adequate for local matches.

 

I trust you will consider my comments.

 

Yous fathfully 

 

Keith Stevens.

